




 

 

 

 

 

The EASI expeditions are part of the Helmholtz Association’s programme-oriented funding (PoF) in 
the research programme “Changing Earth - Sustaining our Future”, in which AWI and GEOMAR are 
involved. For Kiel University, the expeditions provide important impetus for research within the 
university’s research focus Kiel Marine Science (KMS). The researchers are funded by the priority 
programme “Antarctic Research” of the German Research Foundation (DFG), among others. 
 
Links: 
https://follow-polarstern.awi.de Polarstern-App 
https://www.kms.uni-kiel.de Kiel Marine Science (KMS) 
https://www.geomar.de/en/news/article/research-vessel-polarstern-sets-course-for-the-east-
antarctic „Research vessel POLARSTERN sets course for the East Antarctic”, joint press release 
by AWI, CAU and GEOMAR (29.11.2023) 
 
Images: 
Images are available for download at http://www.geomar.de/n9311-e  
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